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Objection 12 (Ob12)

From: SAUL SIMPSON <s >
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Hi. I oppose getting a lower amount of representation to country people and to shift that seat to
a city. It's not required and unfair for Labor to go about it this way as city people forget where
their food comes from. No to change of
boundaries.
Saul Simpson
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